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Dear Parents/Students and Staff, 

Greeting of the season..! 

What a Change we have been passing through! 

A NEWNORMAL LIFE… 

In all of my years as an educator, I never imagined a time when we would be teaching and supporting 

scholars from our homes while they were in their homes. While the seriousness and duration of the 

COVID19 pandemic has come as a shock to all of us, I am not surprised by how enthusiastically and 

faithfully the Novel School community has rallied together to keep learning from home. My salute and 

sincere gratitude is dedicated to our resilient parents, dynamic and passionate staff and worthy students of 

school. This COVID19 has taught us many lessons such as doing cuisine, laundry, about human 

relationships, how to attain wisdom and keep values and virtues rather than reading and having mere book 

knowledge, about science, education and business and importance of personal hygiene and self discipline. 

‘Do It Yourself ‘(DIY) has become synonym of this period. Transforming the entire way we teach and learn 

in a matter of days has required collaboration and innovation, and Novel School has risen to the occasion 

and Won the mission. 

This very little novel corona virus has incurred to adapt NEWNORMAL LIFE pattern, added new 

vocabulary to lexicography and divided history as Pre COVID and Post COVID years. We could supply 

adequate academic knowledge, activities, test papers and counseling. I hereby recall and appreciate 

Headmaster and Academic Coordinators for their meticulous and self inspired regular visit and online 

interaction with students online having shared weekly Theme, important Day topic and messages and having 

stamped importance of keeping values and virtues, healthy practices, room based physical exercise and 

meditation or yoga. 

Kindly note Our School closes for Summer Holidays from 08
th

 July 2020 to 31
st
 August 2020 and 

reopens for physical real class on Tuesday, 1
st
 September 2020, if Ministry permits, otherwise we 

would like to restart  Virtual remote Learning on same day. 

Term 1/PT1/Pre-Mid Term Exam result would be available on school website on Saturday, 11/07/2020 

at 05:00 PM. 

I would like to give glowing tributes to sons and daughters of Student community and their wonderful and 

awesome parents for keeping your brave hearts of steadfast trust and unflinching support kept with us during 

these challenging moments and anticipate that you shall be the first to come and appreciate our faculties on 

reopening day for having kids engaged and enriched positively with knowledge, activities & values. 

Stay tuned and alert, Keep you aloof from COVID and remain healthy and safe. 

We wish you all prayful days of holy Eid and mindfulness of Summer Holidays,  

Note: Admin Office will remain open from Sunday to Thursday during summer holidays from 09.00 

am to 01.30 pm. Kindly do ping us for Queries/Admissions. 

 

With kind regards, 

Principal 


